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Hello Mr. Mick Thomas—



I work as an operator for Snake River and believe it is unnecessary and harmful to continue dragging our feet to allow Snake River’s development of the Fallon 1-10 to continue. Snake River contributes greatly to our community and allows me to have a good-paying job that supports my family. All these roadblocks are making it more difficult to feel secure in a career that I love because it keeps me close to my hometown and provides me an excellent income. That kind of job is hard to come by in rural parts on the state. There are a lot of people in this part of Idaho that feel the same way as I do. Snake River is a responsible business that pumps thousands of dollars into our economy and supports other businesses in the area whenever possible, which provides more people the better opportunities that I experience first had. I would like to see the ‘Just and Reasonable’ hearing for the Fallon 1-10 be vacated, and Snake River immediately given the ability to move forward with the development. Snake River already meets the terms and conditions of integration, not to mention that the terms of ‘Just and Reasonable’ have already been set in a previous hearing. Snake River should be allowed to move forward without any more of these hearings. The hearings are a waste of resources and time for all parties involved. I would like to see the Department follow the precedence set in a number of other states on how to define ‘just and reasonable’ and allow the integration orders.



Please allow Snake River, a responsible business, to continue benefitting the people of this area without so much interference.



Thanks for your consideration—

Tyler Hartung

Ontario, Oregon
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